
FRO M THE EDITOR 

The theme of this issue is The Elbow and Its Treat­
ment. Robert P. Wilder, MD, and Robert P. Nirschl, 
MD, MS, the guest editors for this issue, have 
selected an outstanding group of authors from 
across the country. They hav.e worked very dili­
gently t.o create and produce an outstanding issue. 
We thank them for that. 

In addition to the thematic manuscripts, we 
have included an article by Elliott and Foley titled 
Neurologic Pain Syndromes in Cancer Patients. 
This is an excellent diagnostic review. In another 
contribution, Walker and the staff of the Division 
of RehabilitatioIl Research and Training Center of 

the Department of Physical Medicine and Reha­
bilitation at Virginia Commonwealth University 
offer two case studies on supported employment 
for people with low back pain. 

Ernie Johnson, MD, in his standard editorial 
style, shares his opinions on treatment of tennis 
elbow. We also thank Karen Drilling, PT, for re­
viewing the latest text by Saunders and Saunders. 

We hope you find this issue interesting and 
helpful. If you have any needs, concerns, or ideas 
fix future issues, please communicate these to us. 

Karen S. Rucker, MD 


